




Nov 2017 – Nov 2018 CPI: 3.2% 



BSD Cost / Pupil running below state average for last 10 years 









10 year projected increase of 27% in Brookline School District per NESDEC projections 



BSD Strategic Resolutions 

• BSD voted 5-0 in favor of submitting resolution to NHSBA around NH retirement funding. Currently one of 
the largest increases is that of state retirement costs.  The desire is to return some of the funding obligation 
to the State level.  BSB agrees with resolution that at the State level, the burden is spread out across the 
State.  

• Eliminate/remove the two existing NHSBA Resolutions relative to the New Hampshire Retirement System: 
• NHSBA supports the continuing existence of the New Hampshire Retirement System (NHRS).  The NHRS should be strong, 

secure, solvent and fiscally sustainable.  To achieve this goal, NHSBA supports legislation that will strengthen NHRS’s solvency 
while also lessening the fiscal impact on local school districts.  NHSBA supports legislative changes to NHRS that ensure NHRS 
is fully funded.  NHSBA supports legislative changes to NHRS that return state contributions to NHRS.  NHSBA supports 
requiring that all NHRS rate increases are shared equally between employees, employers and the state.  (2017) 

• Resolution X:A - NHSBA supports the continuing existence of the New Hampshire Retirement System (NHRS).  The NHRS 
should be strong, secure, solvent and fiscally sustainable.  To achieve this goal, NHSBA supports legislation that will 
strengthen NHRS’s solvency, including legislation to change how an employee’s average final compensation is determined.  
NHSBA supports a calculation using an average of the highest five years for all employees retiring after July 1, 2016.  NHSBA 
further supports legislation requiring that all NHRS rate increases, above those attributable to the $2.4 billion unfunded 
liability agreed to by public employees in 2007, be shared equally between employees and employers.  (2011) 

 

• BSD to review submitting resolution to NHSBA for a similar funding source at the state / federal level for 
special education to help alleviate the tax impact at local level.  Detailed language to be reviewed and 
submitted in 2019 by BSB. 


